
 
UP-COMING EVENTS 

 
Jan.12 WRC Monthly Luncheon - Tiburon Country Club 
        Speaker: Mark Strain - Collier Planning Commission 
 
Jan. 15       Martin Luther King Day Parade & Celebration 
        City of Naples - Cambier Park 
 
Jan. 22       wƻōŜǊǘ {ǇŜƴŎŜǊΥ ά/ƘǊƛǎǘƛŀƴƛǘȅ ϧ LǎƭŀƳΥ ¢ǿƻ ±ƛǎƛƻƴǎ ƻŦ 
        IǳƳŀƴƛǘȅέ 
        {ǘΦ YŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜΩǎ DǊŜŜƪ hǊǘƘƻŘƻȄ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 
 
Jan. 25        ²w/Ωǎ IŀǇǇȅ IƻǳǊτέ{ƛǇ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ wLDI¢ {ƛŘŜέ 
         Location to be determined 
 
Feb. 9        WRC Monthly Luncheon - Tiburon Golf Club 
         Guest Speaker - Mitzi Perdue 
                    

WRC  LUNCHEON  

JANUARY 12, 2018 

Our next luncheon meeting is January 12th at TIBURON 
GOLF CLUB.   Speaker:  Mark Strain, Chairman of Collier 

County Planning Commission. 

Our menu will be Chicken Saltimbocca with Prosciutto, 
Wild Mushrooms and Fried Sage.  For dessert, we will be 
serving Fruit Sorbet with Fresh Berries.  The Social Hour 
begins at 11:30 a.m.  The Luncheon Program begins at 

12:00pm.  The cost is $30 for WRC Members and  $35 for 
non-members. 

Please make your reservations ASAP, but no later than 
noon on Tuesday, January 9th.    Payments can be made 
online at www.wrc -naples.com, or your check, payable 

to WRC, can be sent to  

WRC  
P.O. Box 8816 

Naples,  FL 34101 
 

Payments must be received on or before  

 Tuesday, January 9th. 

PRE-PAID RESERVATIONS REQUIRED!!   NO WALK-INS!! 

    Letter from WRC -  President 

Dear WRC Members, 
 

¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ Ƴȅ ƭŀǎǘ ƭŜǘǘŜǊ ǘƻ ²w/ aŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀǎ ²w/Ωǎ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΦ  
!ƭǘƘƻǳƎƘ ƛǘΩǎ ŀ ōƛǘǘŜǊǎǿŜŜǘ ƳƻƳŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ ƳŜΣ Ƴȅ ōƛƎƎŜǎǘ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴ 
is what will I do with all my spare time?? 

However, before looking to the future, we must review the 
past year, which has brought America and her citizens a wealth 
of accomplishments including the addition of Justice Neil Gor-
such to the US Supreme Court; the elimination of hundreds of 
ǊŜƎǳƭŀǘƛƻƴǎΤ ǘƘŜ ŜƭƛƳƛƴŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ hōŀƳŀ/ŀǊŜΩǎ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ Ƴŀƴπ
date; and a booming economy, including a record high stock 
market!  Finally, we closed out the year 2017 on a high with the 
passage of Tax Reform!   Based upon these 2017 accomplish-
ments, the future looks incredible!!  

The same holds true for WRC., which has accomplished much 
ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ Ǉŀǎǘ с ȅŜŀǊǎΦ  ²w/Ωǎ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ Ƙŀǎ ƎǊƻǿƴ ŦǊƻƳ ƭŜǎǎ 
ǘƘŀƴ млл ǘƻ ƻǾŜǊ нлл ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΦ ²w/Ωǎ ǎŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ Ƙŀǎ 
been revived and has awarded close to $10,000 to deserving 
Republican women to further their education. Over the past 4 
years, WRC and its members have donated well over $20,000 to 
charitable organizations including Fisher House, Lighthouse of 
Collier, Collier County Honor Flights, the Constitution Project, 
and SWFL Regional Human Trafficking Coalition.   

Through their countless volunteer hours, WRC Members have 
ensured that conservative, Republicans were elected to offices at 
the local, state and federal levelτincluding the election of Don-
ald Trump to the highest office in the land. 

²ŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘ ǎƻƳŜ ŜȄŎƛǘƛƴƎ ǎǇŜŀƪŜǊǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ /ƻƭΦ !ƭƭŜƴ ²ŜǎǘΣ  
Gov. Rick Perry, Raphael Cruz, Carly Fiorina, Frank Fiorina, Gov. 
Bob Ehrlich, Reinhold Schmieding,  Andy Joppa,  Todd Wilcox, 
ŀƴŘ 5ǊΦ YŀƳŜƭŀ tŀǘǘƻƴ ǘƻ ƴŀƳŜ ŀ ŦŜǿΦ  ²ŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘ ǎƻƳŜ ŜȄŎƛǘƛƴƎ 
ŎŀƴŘƛŘŀǘŜ ŦƻǊǳƳǎ ǘƻƻΦ !ƴŘ ǿƘƻ Ŏŀƴ ŦƻǊƎŜǘΣ άwǳƴΣ IƛŘŜΣ {ƘƻƻǘέΚΚ   

bƻǿΣ ŀǎ Ƴȅ ǘƛƳŜ ŀǎ ²w/Ωǎ ƭŜŀŘŜǊ ŎƻƳŜǎ ǘƻ ŀƴ ŜƴŘΣ LΩƳ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ 
forward to the next WRC Administration.  (Check out the bios of 
your new officers.)  These ladies are incredibly accomplished and 
with their talents & skills,  I have great expectations from them.  
LΩƳ ŎƻƴŦƛŘŜƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ²w/ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜŀŎƘ ƴŜǿ ƘƛƎƘǎΗ   L ŀǎƪ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ 
pledge your support and assist them in any way you can. 

LǘΩǎ ōŜŜƴ Ƴȅ ǇǊƛǾƛƭŜƎŜ ǘƻ ǎŜǊǾŜ ŀǎ ȅƻǳǊ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΦ  L ƘƻǇŜ LΩǾŜ 
served you well.  Blessings to each of you!! Happy New Year!   

 

           Priscilla  

 WRC-NAPLES  OFFICERS - 2016-2017 

Priscilla W. Grannis  -  President  -  pwgrannis@comcast.net Cindy Lyster -Corresponding Secretary - cclyster@comcast.net 

Mary E. Waller -  1st. VP -     mew4naples@aol.com  Patti Krebs - Recording Secretary  -  krebspattie100@gmail.com 

Dayna Meserve  -  3rd VP  - daynal2575@aol.com Suzanne Sheffield - Treasurer     suzys@aol.com 
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MARK STRAIN  
 

Collier County Chief Hearing Examiner 

Chairman, Collier County Planning Commission 

 

 aŀǊƪΩǎ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ƛƴ ŎƻƴǎǘǊǳŎǘƛƻƴΣ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ Ǉƭŀƴπ

ning and land use spans over 40 years, most of which has 

been in Collier County.  

 Prior to working for the Board of County Commissioners, his  career  work has included all 

aspects of the land use process from feasibility, due diligence and land acquisition, to complete 

project planning and permitting at all levels of government, managing the installation of miles of 

roads and infrastructure and finally to vertical build out and turnover.   Projects he has partici-

pated in have ranged from commercial and industrial projects, to single and multifamily, hi-rise 

residential, and complete mixed use communities of nearly 4000 acres. 

 On 9-11-01 Mark was appointed to the Collier County Planning Commission.  In 2005, he 

was elected Chairman and has remained in that position for the past 13 years.  In the spring of 

нлмоΣ aŀǊƪ ǿŀǎ ƘƛǊŜŘ ŀǎ /ƻƭƭƛŜǊ /ƻǳƴǘȅΩǎ ŦƛǊǎǘ IŜŀǊƛƴƎ 9ȄŀƳƛƴŜǊ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǳƴŘŜǊ ŎƻƴǘǊŀŎǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 

Board of County Commissioners.    

 ¢ƘŜǎŜ Ǉŀǎǘ ŦŜǿ ȅŜŀǊǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǿƛǘƴŜǎǎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ƻǇŜƴƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ IŜŀǊƛƴƎ 9ȄŀƳƛƴŜǊΩǎ ƻŦŦƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ 

seen the steady and timely processing of many land use applications, all of which are reviewed 

by the Hearing Examiner as final decisions.   

 

aŀǊƪ ǿŀǎ ƻǊƛƎƛƴŀƭƭȅ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ²w/Ωǎ ƪŜȅƴƻǘŜ ǎǇŜŀƪŜǊ ƛƴ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΦ   IǳǊǊƛŎŀƴŜ LǊƳŀ 

forced a change of plans for all of us.  I want to thank Mark rearranging his schedule to appear 

ŀǘ ²w/Ωǎ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ƭǳƴŎƘŜƻƴ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎΦ 

          
  



 

Lƴǎǘŀƭƭŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ²w/Ωǎ hŦŦƛŎŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ нлму-2019 

    

WRC is delighted to welcome Doris Cortese, President of Lee Republican Women Federated  and 
Missi McComis Lastra, President of Republican Women of Cape Coral - ά[ŀŘƛŜǎ [ŜŀƴƛƴƎ wƛƎƘǘέ ǘƻ 
²w/Ωǎ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ƭǳƴŎƘŜƻƴ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎΦ  5ƻǊƛǎ ŀƴŘ aƛǎǎƛ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƛƴǎǘŀƭƭƛƴƎ ²w/Ωǎ ƴŜǿ ƻŦŦƛŎŜǊǎΦ 
 
  President - Mary Waller   Recording Sec. - Jacquie Walter 
   
  1st VP - Litha Berger   Corresp. Sec. - Jan Mills 
 
  2nd  VP - Dayna Meserve  Treasurer - Priscilla W. Grannis 
 
  3rd VP - Maddie Dawson   Assist. Treasurer - Vasiliki Bodnarchuk 
 

!ōƻǳǘ ²w/Ωǎ bŜǿ hŦŦƛŎŜǊǎ 
 

Mary Waller -  President  
 

Mary Waller, WRC President, is a 24-year REALTOR® specializing in Residential and Investment 

properties.  In this capacity, she has achieved Multi-million dollar and Top Producer status for 

her activities as a REALTOR®.     

 Mary is a graduate of the Naples Area Board of REALTORS® (NABOR) Leadership Academy 

and the Florida Realtors (FR) Leadership Academy. She has received numerous awards and rec-

ognition from her peers, the latest being the 2016 NABORÈ òCitizen of the Year.ó Mary is a mem-

ber of the Leadership Collier Academy Class of 2018. 

 Through the years, Mary have served and participated on committees at NABOR®, Florida 

REALTORS® and National Association of REALTORS®. She is a member of the Honor Society 

for FR and NABOR®, an honor obtained from her resilient service on these committees. Mary is 

actively involved at the Local, State and National levels with policies that affect real estate related 

concerns, finance issues, business operations issues, tax issues, and commercial real estate issues.   

She stepped up 18 months ago and assumed the responsibilities of WRCõs 1st Vice President when Michelle Morgenstern had to 

resign because of her new career responsibilities. 

Mary, an experienced REALTORÈ, served as the 2015 President of the Naples Womenõs Council of REALTORSÈ, a Director on 

the Naples Area Board of REALTORS® and is currently a Director on the Florida Realtors® Board of Directors.  

 Mary enjoys volunteering, committed to helping others within the community. She serves and participate as a committee 

member on the Collier County Affordable Housing Advisory Committee, Community Housing Plan Stakeholders Committee 

and Continuum of Care (CoC) of Collier County. She functions as a Director on the Board of the Hunger and Homeless Coali-

tion of Collier County. Numerous other organizations also benefited from her commitment to help others.  

She believes that as a leader you are part of a team that works best when everyone puts aside their personal views and pursue 

the common goal as one unit, filling the need and not the ego.       

 

 



 

Litha Berger -  1st Vice - President  

 

Litha is a graduate with a Masters from the University of Pennsylvania with a specialty 
in aging programs and services.  As a senior executive, she worked on the development, 
construction, management of Continuing Care Communities (CCRC'S) in the Philadel-
phia area.   

In the late 1980"s she moved to Florida and worked for  large not-for -profit  organization 
in Miami where she  developed an affordable housing campus housing low  income sen-
iors  for more than 300 seniors.   

Litha also developed a day care and respite care program for people with dementia.   Her 
entire career was devoted to caring for the elderly in non -institutional settings.  

Litha serves on several boards and committees in Marco Island and Naples and enjoys 
working in the community to help the  elderly find  resources and environments 
to improve quality of life.  

Litha is the Past President of the Caxambas Republican Club (Marco Island).  

 

 

Dayna Meserve -  2nd Vice - President  
 

Dayna L. Meserve, RN, a Christian Conservative Republican,  is the mother of an adult son, Alan 
Meserve  (R) , an adult daughter, Michele Meserve (I)  and an (almost) adult granddaughter, 
Kirra Meserve (I).   Dayna served as WRC's Third VP from January, 2015 - December, 2017.  Pro-
fessionally, she is a Mother-Baby RN at The Birth Place at NCH's North Naples Campus.  She was 
invited to attend WRC Luncheons while participating in a Hillary Protest in 2012 where she met 
Priscilla Grannis and other WRC members.   

After attending WRC Luncheons, then joining WRC and volunteering to help Pat Wagner with 
registration and helping to sell Raffle Tickets, Dayna was invited to serve on WRC's Board.  She 
serve don WRC's board during the tumultuous Presidential Campaign, 2015 -2016!   

Dayna, along with Susana Rogers, have been the co-editors of WRCõs monthly newsletter, The 
Trunkline.  Dayna and Suzanna have met monthly to provide  WRCõs membership with the latest 
news on President Trump, VP Pence, State, Local, National and International issues of our day, 
which, as you know change rapidly on a daily basis!   

As a Trump supporter, Dayna felt that it was imperative that "UNITED WE'LL STAND!"   She  
thanks God daily that that Donald J. Trump won the presidency and that evil, Jezebel -Hillary was 
decidedly handed her defeat!   

FYI: Dayna has been anti-Hillary since 2007 - thatõs more than 10 years - when Hillary inspired her to design and manufacture a 
Hillary bobble head: "HILL NO! SHE'S GOT TO GO! TM  Daynaõs òHILL NO!ó bobble-head took her to CPAC as an exhibitor in 
2008.  As she states, òI've been a late blooming political activist, since 2007!   

òWe have a lot of hard work ahead of us in order to retain control of the House, the Senate and the Presidency!  May God bless 
America, land that I love, and may God bless all of you, dear WRC members and friends. UNITED WE'LL STAND!ó 
   

 

 

 

tel:2015%20-2016


Maddie Dawson -  3rd Vice - President  

  

Madeline Dawson, commonly referred to as Maddie, hails from a small town outside of 
Buffalo, NY but has been a Floridian since the early years of her childhood. A full -time 
college student at FSW, Maddie is studying Political Science/Public Policy with a mi-
nor in International Relations.  
 
At 20 years old, Maddie is a full -time staffer for State Representative Byron Donalds 
(District 80). Maddie writes for EmPOWERed, Campus Reform and her own political 
blog, Red Ladies. Maddie dreams of one day writing foreign policy in Washington, D.C. 
and spreading conservative and small government ideals throughout the country. In 
her spare time, Maddie enjoys reading political manifestos, online shopping, watching 
football and visiting a gun range.  
 

 

Jacquie Walter -  Recording Secretary  

Jacquie worked on her first political campaign when she was 12 years old, although 
her Republican roots trace back even further!  A fifth -generation native of Stamford, 
Connecticut, she has lived in Chicago, San Francisco and New York City, where she 
provided diversity of thought while honing her conservative values before finding 
true happiness here in Naples. Jacquie received a degree in communications from 
Syracuse University, where she was a member of Alpha Phi sorority and president of 
the Greek Council.   In addition to working for American Airlines, Hilton Hotels, and 
Marsh & McClennan, Jacquie ran a very successful corporate event planning com-
pany, served on the board of the Junior League, and was president of the PTA in 
Scarsdale, New York.  Currently, Jacquie is a realtor with Coldwell Banker and owns 
Exit STAGE Left, a home staging & redesign company.  She and her husband, John, 
are parents to five humans (three of whom are still in college) and one canine, a 
dachshund named Oz. 

 

 

Jan Mills -  Corresponding Secretary  

 

Early last summer, Jan came with friends to WRCõs òSip on the RIGHT Sideó and 

shortly thereafter joined WRC. Jan Mills worked for The Boeing Company in Northern 

Virginia and Seattle for over twenty years, and for Canyon Ranch health resort in Tuc-

son for twelve years.  She moved to Naples in 2015.  She likes reading and movies and 

enjoys spending time with family and friends.  



Priscilla W. Grannis -  Treasurer  

A native Neapolitan (born in Ft. Myers as there was no hospital in Naples), Priscilla has led ex-
tremely diverse life.  She grew up in Coral Gables, Florida, but spent much time in Naples.  Priscilla 
received a Bachelor of Music from FSU and a Master of Music from Yale University in vocal per-
formance.  She sang for 2 seasons with the Miami Opera before heading off to Germany to further 
her professional career.  Priscilla lived in Germany for almost 8 years.  Although a professional sing-
ing career did not materialize as originally planned, she started working for American companies 
that needed individuals who could speak, read and write German, and translate German technical 
documents into Americanized English.  When she left Germany in 1985, Priscilla was the Executive 
Assistant to the German CEO of Hewlett Packard. 
 

Following the unexpected death of her father, Priscilla moved to Madison, FL, where she took over 
the management of her familyõs small, cattle farm. Although she knew nothing about cattle, she 
turned the operation into a successful business and had the fattest (and happiest) cattle in the 

county.  She attributes this to singing to the cows instead of using electric cattle prods as they were being worked. Priscilla was 
responsible for 400 acres of land, plus about 60 head of cattle and calves.  She mended fences, inoculated cattle, helped birth, 
tag and castrate calves and even bottle-fed calves as necessary. While in Madison, Priscilla also taught music at the Community 
College and was the musical director for several of the musicals produced on campus.  Although the cattle are gone, Priscillaõs 
time at the Farm was the happiest of her life.  She returns there to recoup and recharge her batteries whenever possible. 
 

In 1987, Priscilla made the decision to return to Naples.  Naples in the mid to late 80õs was nothing like it is now!  There were 
very limited job opportunities and even fewer young, singles!  Still, it was closer to her 95 -year old grandmother, and her Mom,  
who still lived in Coral Gables.  Priscilla put her administrative skills to use and worked for one of the Barron Collier Com pa-
nies in Human Resources. 
 

Life was moving on and Priscilla was bored so when a friend of her Mom dared her to go to law school, she applied and was 
accepted to St. Thomas University in Miami, FL.  Law school was fabulous and she graduated with honors.  (Education is 
wasted on the young!) 
 

As they say, ònever say ôneverõó ð three weeks before taking Floridaõs Bar exam, she had a first date with her soon to be hus-
band, Richard.  After almost one year of marriage, Richard suggested they move back to Naples, where Priscilla worked as a 
produce attorney, representing sellers, shippers and growers of fresh fruits and vegetables all over the country in federal a nd 
bankruptcy courts, and in administrative proceedings before the USDA.  Priscilla retired from the legal profession in 2014.  
 

Very active politically, Priscilla is finishing her 6th and final year as the President of the WRC, growing the club from abo ut 75 
members to over 200 members. In 2016, she was 3rd VP of the FFRW and FFRW State Membership Chair. She was the Vice-
Chair of the CCREC from 2015-2016 and sat on the Candidate Screening Committee, Fundraising Committee and Campaign/
Elections Activities Committee.  She currently Co -Chairs the Events/Fundraising Committee.  
 

Priscilla is a President of the Board of Directors for Lighthouse of Collier ð Center for Blindness & Vision Loss, a non-profit or-
ganization that provides services to visually impaired and low vision individuals from cradle to grave.  
 

Priscilla has been a major fundraiser for the Naples Music Club hosting musical soirees in her home to raise monies for the 
Phyllis S. Warren Piano Scholarship Fund awarded to the Senior Division first place winner in piano.  
 

Shortly before Hurricane Irma, Priscilla went back to work. She is the District 106 Secretary for State Rep. Bob Rommel. 
 

Priscilla resides in Naples with her husband, Richard, and their 4 dogs ð Kassie, Kiri, Stormy and Tootsie. 
 
 

Vasiliki Bodnarchuk -  Assistant Treasurer  
 
Born and raised in Massachusetts, Vasiliki is the mother of two beautiful daughters 
and grandmother to seven grand-children.   Her career was in management in 
Engineering, Medical, and finally as Director of Tourism of North Central  
Massachusetts.  Vasiliki moved to Florida in 2011 as a permanent resident of 
Naples.  She is very active in the Greek Orthodox Church as President of the  
Women's Society (Philoptochos).  She loves gardening, decorating and  
baking and her wonderful husband, Mitch.  



Winter in West Palm Beach  

 
By Maddie Dawson  

 
This past week I had the extraordinary opportunity to spend a few days in West 

Palm Beach, FL with over 3,000 other young conservatives at the Turning Point 

Student Action Summit. Turning Point USA (TPUSA) is the largest and fastest-

growing youth conservative movement in the country. TPUSA specializes in 

mobilizing and informing students on college campuses, the place where conser-

vative thoughts and ideals are targeted the most. This effort dramatically 

changes the political landscape of college campuses and educates thousands of 

students weekly. With multiple conferences held each year, TPUSA gathers 

hundreds of students to hear from great political minds, meet new friends, and 

learn how to become a better activist.  

 

TPUSAôs biggest conference yet, Student Action Summit (SAS) was held this 

past week from December 19-22, 2017. SAS was the also the biggest conservati-

ve conference in the history of the United States. Roughly 2,000 ï 3,000 stu-

dents attended the political event. Conservatives often feel alone on their college 

campuses, as they are often very liberal. However, coming to these conferences, 

meeting young conservatives, and hearing from powerful conservatives leaves 

students feeling empowered, motivated and stronger than ever before. SAS 2017 

was my third TPUSA conference, and it was the best one yet.  

 

Attendees got to hear from Donald Trump Jr., Lara Trump, Judge Jeannine Pirro 

from Fox News, Tomi Lahren, Arizona Senate Candidate Kelli Ward, Ben 

Shapiro, Jesse Watters, Greg Gutfield, Antonia Okafor, former Congressman Joe Walsh, Allie Stuckey, Dave Rubin, 

Missouri Senate Candidate Austin Peterson and countless others. 

 

As someone politically motivated and educated, being able to meet such prominent figures in American politics is 

inspiring. The speakers are whom young politicos aspire to be. Being given the chance to hear their thoughts on top-

ics ranging from capitalism, free speech on campuses, political correctness, the 2nd Amendment, free markets, Presi-

dent Trump, and among other topics left me motivated to continue the fight heading into 2018 elections.  

 

During a night of the conference, a protest occurred. 

The protesters, who are assumed to be more mild-

mannered Antifa members, were protesting the Turning 

Point conference. With signs calling attendees, óracists 

and Naziôsô and words not worth repeating, it was clear 

the true intentions of the conference were unknown to 

these protestors. The protest was small, maybe 15-30 

gathered outside the convention center to express their 

dislike for us. Despite the name calling, a few Turning 

Point members did attempt to reach across the aisle and 

have honest conversations about Turning Point, the 

conference, and how we werenôt racist. Having stran-

gers protest a conservative conference was eye-opening 

and full of adrenaline. Policemen protected us, small 

media outlets covered the protest and it eventually died. Itôs mind-boggling to me that students gathering to discuss 

and promote free markets, freedom of speech and freedom from government would cause a protest. Shouldnôt we all 

advocate for these ideologies?  

 



 

 
The true beauty of these conferences, is that the attendees and speakers 
donôt all agree on various topics. There are Trump supporters and Never 
Trumperôs, pro-life and pro-choice students, pro-legalizing marijuana and 
anti-legalizing marijuana, and etc. Despite our differences on social is-
sues, students from all over the nation came together to rally around the 
basic conservative ideals: capitalism, small government, freedom of 
speech and protecting our Constitutional rights.   
 
Students travel far and wide to discuss the current controversial issues our 
country is facing. We meet and form a political bond with other attendees. 
It is very likely that future Congressman, Senators, Governors, Presidents 
and influential leaders all came together this past week to become in-
spired, to share ideas to become better conservative activists. We are the 
future of conservatism and the Republican Party. Knowing that there are 
thousands of students my age, willing to stand up for their beliefs in order 
to make a difference and be 
the change is heart-warming 
and an important reminder 
that the struggles I face now 

trying to advance conservatism, is not in vain and has an important pur-
pose. All it takes is one passionate activist to make someone realize 
theyôre more conservative than they thought. And if I take one fact or 
one lesson from SAS 2017 and educate just one of my peers with that 
fact, then Iôm doing my job as a conservative activist.  



 

WRC Boutique - Help Wanted 

5ƻ ȅƻǳ ŜƴƧƻȅ ǎƘƻǇǇƛƴƎΚ  5ƻ ȅƻǳ ŜƴƧƻȅ ōǳȅƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǎŜƭƭƛƴƎΚ  LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŀƴǎǿŜǊ ƛǎ ά¸9{Σέ ǘƘŜƴ ²w/ Ƙŀǎ 

the perfect task for you!  After managing the WRC Boutique for several years, Joan Hathaway 

ŀƴŘ 5ƛŀƴŀ 5Ω!ƴƴŀ ƘŀǾŜ ŘŜŎƛŘŜŘ ǘƻ ǊŜǘƛǊŜΦ  ¢ƘŜȅΩǾŜ ŘƻƴŜ ŀ ǘŜǊǊƛŦƛŎ ƧƻōΣ ŦƻǊ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿŜ ǘƘŀƴƪ ǘƘŜƳ 

profusely.  But, their retirement leaves a huge void which needs to be filled.   

Please see Mary Waller (mew4naples@aol.com) or  

Priscilla W. Grannis (pwgrannis@comcast.net) if you are interested. 

Membership Renewals for 2018  

WRC Bylaws  -  Article VII - Dues 

Section 1.  Dues shall be payable on application for membership and thereafter annually on or be-
fore January 1st.  

Section 2.  Dues received on or after October 1st for a new member shall carry over the balance 
of the current year (i.e., through December 31st) as well as for the following fiscal year 
(January - December) 

Section 3.  The fiscal year of this Club shall be January 1st to and including December 31st. 

Section 4.  Membership dues become delinquent February 1st. 

   Full Membership    $  45.00 

   Associate Membership  $  30.00 

(Associate members can be the spouse/significant other of full members of WRC; full mem-
ōŜǊǎ ƻŦ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ CŜŘŜǊŀǘŜŘ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ wŜǇǳōƭƛŎŀƴ /ƭǳōΤ ƻǊ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊŜŘ wŜǇǳōƭƛŎŀƴ ƳŜƴύ 

   Sustaining Membership  $  60.00 

    Patroness    $100.00 

PLEASE MAKE YOUR CHECK PAYABLE TO WRC AND SEND TO: 

   WRC 

 P.O. BOX 8816 

  Naples, FL  34101-8816 

    OR 

 

 Go to www.wrc-naples.com and pay your Membership Dues on-line. 

Final  

Notice 

mailto:mew4naples@aol.com
mailto:pwgrannis@comcast.net
http://www.wrc-naples.com


 

 

Fourth National Symposium - January 22, 2018 

Robert Spencer 
Founder and Director, Jihad Watch 

 

ñChristianity and Islam:  Two Visions of Humanityò 

 

Robert Spencer is the director of Jihad Watch, a program of the 

David Horowitz Freedom Center, and the author of seventeen 

books, including the New York Times bestsellers The Politically 

Incorrect Guide to Islam (and the Crusades) and The Truth 

About Muhammad. His latest book is The Complete Infidelôs 

Guide to Iran. New in 2017 are The Complete Infidelôs Guide to 

Free Speech (and Its Enemies) and Confessions of an Islamo-

phobe (Bombardier Books). 

Spencer has led seminars on Islam and jihad for the FBI, the 

United States Central Command, United States Army Command 

and General Staff College, the U.S. Armyôs Asymmetric War-

fare Group, the Joint Terrorism Task Force (JTTF), the Justice 

Departmentôs Anti-Terrorism Advisory Council and the U.S. 

intelligence community. He has discussed jihad, Islam, and ter-

rorism at a workshop sponsored by the U.S. State Department 

and the German Foreign Ministry. He is a consultant with the 

Center for Security Policy and vice president of the American 

Freedom Defense Initiative. 

 

St. Katherine Greek Orthodox Church 

7100 Airport Pulling Road 

Naples, FL 34109 

 

Social hour begins at 6 PM 

Lecture begins at 7 PM 


